
Dear People 
 
I sent a letter yesterday regarding 1919 Wayne St. and wanted to add something......today, i 
stopped on my way home on Berkshire to see what the parking situation was on Wayne and i 
took some photos with my iPhone......there clearly wasn't a parking problem today at 2:45 
pm.........the only other car aside from mine belonged to a dog walker who got in her car and 
drove off.   Wayne Street, from Washtenaw around to Vinewood had exactly zero cars parked 
anywhere on it ........there are 9 spaces free from the intersection of Lorraine to Wayne St. and 
several from Washtenaw on Wayne to where Lorraine intersects.......and the parking all along the 
street is restricted to those with residential permits anyway.........see attached images. 
 
I remain convinced that there is no reason why the Jesuits should be denied their wish to 
purchase 1919 Wayne. 
 
Thank you for your attention 
Nina Hauser 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 

On Wed, Jun 11, 2014 at 4:22 PM, Nina Hauser <nehauser@gmail.com> wrote: 
Dear People 
I was going to write my own letter but received the following letter on my door step this morning 
from one of my neighbors and want to include that first: 
 
"Dear Nina 
I'm not computer literate enough to know how to email you back but I have written a letter in 
support of 1919 Wayne and it will be part of the packet for the next committee meeting.   
PS.  Christopher Taylor wrote a note back telling me he was glad of my support as he is a 
neighbor of the Jesuits who are currently on Ferdon and he has never heard a word against 
them." 
Debbie Huntzicker 
 
Debbie and her family live on the corner of Berkshire and Vinewood and I also live on Berkshire 
and am a member of ONA.  I was at the Planning Commission meeting as well as a letter writer 
in favor of allowing the Jesuits to buy the house.    I am not pleased that  the lawyer who was 
hired for ONA was presented as representing the whole neighborhood when, in fact, he 
represented a small group of homeowners who live adjacent to or across from 1919 Wayne and 
was paid for by the ONA membership dues when not all the members where consulted. 
 
I have never felt like I lived in a neighborhood where any  kind of discrimination was allowed to 
flourish and don't want to do so now......however it is cloaked in  excuses like parking issues, 
lowering property values, child molestation,  etc. etc.  
 
Please vote in favor of the Jesuits being allowed to have their home.    
Thank you for your attention, 
 
Nina Hauser 
801 Berkshire Rd. 
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